

July 12, 2019

To: Alcohol License Review Committee From: Lake Edge Neighborhood Association

RE: File# 56494 on the 06/26/19 ALRC Agenda

New License Small Change LLC

4102 Monona Drive

The Lake Edge Neighborhood Association was presented with a proposal and plans for a new tavern to be located in the Lake Edge Shopping Center. The working name for this place is "Small Change". Chad Vogel, Sean Pharr, and staff from the shopping center management firm, presented the proposal at our May 8, 2019 neighborhood meeting.

The plans and proposal were reviewed and discussed, by the association, and subsequently voted on. There were no objections to their proposal for this new tavern, as presented. On behalf of the Lake Edge Neighborhood Association (LENA), please consider this letter in support of this new business.

If you should have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Steve McCarthy President Lake Edge Neighborhood Association

Cc:

**LENA Board of Directors** 

Nancy Werlein, Vice President Justin Williams, Secretary Robbie Buchanan, Treasurer

Members-at-large: Marty Conrad, Liz Dannenbaum, and Rachel Kiley

Alder Grant Foster, District 15